
Our Church Staff 

Dr. Bob Morrison…….……Pastor 

 Bob 270-836-2825                                                                

Fran 270-836-3426 

E-mail:  bob@gbcky.net 

Joe Christian…...Minister of Music 

  Phone Number 270-452-1266                

E-mail:  joe@gbcky.net 

Michael Jicka…....Student Minister 

     Phone Number 270-925-3507     

E-mail:  jicka@gbcky.net 

Nancy Wilson…Church Secretary 

E-mail:  nancy@gbcky.net  

Vicky Shelton...Financial Secretary 

E-mail:  vicky@gbcky.net  

Linda Egbert….Director of Hispanic                 

     Ministry 

     E-mail: egbert.bill@gmail.com 

Rick Pendley….Custodian 

 

 

November 19th, 2017 

Last Weeks G.F. offering:  $  12,050.00   

Last Weeks B.F. offering:  $    2,408.34 

BF balance:                   $ 338,448.84 

 

Last Week’s Attendance: 

Sunday School                          168      

Worship Service                        369      

            

Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Church Service                         
is Broadcast on:  

Spectrum Cable                                                        
Channel 14 Sundays  

85 Sandcut Road, Madisonville, Ky.  42431 

Phone (270)  821-5117  

www.gbcky.net 

November 26th,  2017 

6:00PM Lords Supper Service 

Sunday School Study                                9:30 am        

KREW                            10:45 am             

Morning Worship                                                   10:45 am 

Pastor                            Dr. Bob Morrison 

“Service/ Worship” 

Matthew: 4  Romans: 12 



Today 

6:00P “The Lord’s Supper”  service   

Special Offering to benefit 
“Dorothys Wish” taken up at the 
doors at the end of tonight's service. 

 

 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 29th 

6:00P  Sanctuary Class, Precept,   
Men & Women's  Bible Study , RA’s & 
GA’s & Mission Friends 

6:40P Children’s Choir   

7:00P  Adult Choir Practice  

 

 

Prayer Warriors:                                  
Fast one day a week, pray  before 

and during Sunday Service 
 

Men’s Team—All Pray 

Women’s Team–Cindy Kingery 

WE WELCOME YOU AS A                                
“GUEST” TODAY!! 

If you have not registered please do so 
at foyer Welcome Center.  A packet of                        

information is available for you.  

Nursery is provided                                   
Birth through  3 years old 

       Nursery Workers 
Week of  November 26th 

Sunday AM  Birth—18 Months    Tracy & Cody McDowell 

     18 Months—3 Years   Melissa Gaither 

  PM Service   Lana Burgett 

 Wed.  Nov. 29th  Teresa Burgett   

Week of  December 3rd 

Sunday AM  Birth—18 Months      

     18 Months—3 Years     

  No PM Service                  

       

    

If you cannot make your scheduled time, please contact Samantha Stokes   
270-836-5947 or email -  allanstokes25@yahoo.com 

 Looking for an          
opportunity to serve?   

     If so, please pray about 
becoming our  Nursery  
Co-Ordinator for a year. 

GRAPEVINE EVENTS  OF INTEREST : 

• The first Upward Basketball game is scheduled for Saturday,   
January  13th.  

• Dec. 5th, 6:00P WMU Week of Prayer Observation Dinner—
Fellowship Hall—Please bring finger foods. All women are      
welcome. 

• Wednesday, 6th  Youth Christmas Caroling 

• Sat., Dec. 9th, 12:00P Dorothy’s Christmas Wish—FLC 

• Sat. Dec. 9th, 9:00-1200P Children’s Dress Rehearsal 

• Sunday, Dec. 10th, 6:00P Children’s Musical 

• Sat., Dec. 16th, 6:00P—Grapevine Worship Choir/Childress    
Family Christmas Musical 

• Sun., Dec. 17th, 10:45A—Worship Choir/Childress Family    
Christmas Musical 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday, January 6th, 2018, Grapevine Baptist will host the first 
Grace Marriage coaching session. Grace Marriage is a quarterly 
coaching model where couples are refreshed by the grace of Christ 
and encouraged to be intentional.  

If you are interested in learning more about Grace Marriage  you 
may:  Read and fill out one of the brochures that are located at the   
Welcome Centers ~or~ Check out the Poster located on the bulletin 
board ~or~ go to www.gracemarriage.com 

If your Class or Ministry is planning any event at the church  during the  
upcoming holidays please contact the office with the dates and times.   

We want to make sure there are no conflicts.     

       THANK YOU! 


